
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The Adult Learning Services would like to invite all parents, carers 

and grandparents of children in Year 1 to a Fun Family Learning 

Science Workshop.  The workshop will take place in the Infant Hall 

at Lister Infant School on Thursday 26th November. The workshop 

will start at 2pm and finish at 2.45pm.  

 

The workshop will give you a chance to work with your child exploring 

lots of exciting science activities.   Only children accompanied by an 

adult will be allowed to take part in the activities.  

 

Please return the slip below to your child’s teacher if you wish to 

attend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Daniels                   

 (Science Leader)                    

 

 

I am interested in attending the Family Learning Science Workshop 

at Lister Infant School. 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________  Class: __________ 
 

Parent’s/Carer’s Name: ___________________________ 

 

 
 

Respect for All. Learners for Life 

 

 


